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My name is Paul Runge. I am an urban planning consultant, but am writing in a 

personal capacity to support this bill.  

 

I’m deeply privileged to own a home in SE Portland with my partner. Housing subsidy 

should be directed away from the wealthiest owners and toward those with the 

greatest need. This idea is so obvious it hardly needs explaining. Let’s be smarter 

with our limited subsidy and put it to better use serving those most in need. Pass this 

bill. Thank you!  

 

Paul Runge  
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